
From: Kris Hart
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 8:43 AM
To: Planning Department <planning@north-norfolk.gov.uk>
Cc:

Kris Hart 
Subject: Fwd:

Hello all,

Please accept this as an application for Regulation 77. We are looking to have our main stays at the
below sites during the school holidays at:

• Easter
• May half term
• Summer Holidays
• October Half Term

We also do the odd weekend for "Wells Tide" etc.

Here are the site details with pictures below

Wells Next-The-Sea Primary & Nursery School

• Units - 70 Units per night (standard size)
• Polka Rd, Wells-next-the-Sea NR23 1JG
• Map attached below (Google Map screenshot)
• Kris Hart
• £30 fee to be paid via our school finance team - please send details

Is this okay and enough for you to proceed with the administration at your end?

Anything else you need from me, please let me know.

Thank you

Kris Hart
Lettings Manager

The Wensum Trust

01603 254327

wensumtrust.org.uk




